

Report for POOSH Meeting of 7th May 2014

SaRS has successfully renewed its Professional Affiliate License with the Engineering Council following a five yearly audit. Our objective over the next five year period is to get into a position to apply for Licensed Body status.

SaRS continues to progress initiatives for the approval of academic and training courses appropriate to safety and reliability engineers, and for the registration of safety engineers for offshore operations.

Events:

14th May- North of Scotland Annual Dinner, Aberdeen

17th June- Has Technology gone too far, Manchester.

 2^{nd} October- SaRS 2014 Don't Panic- No Cause for Alarm, Aberdeen.

November – Reliability Day, London.

Further details at sars.org.uk